
Welcome Brock Parents and Caregivers to the 2018-19 School Year! 

 

Brock Parent Council plays a critical role in keeping parents informed, active and engaged, to 

ensure the academic success of our students.  There are many, different ways you can 

participate, that suit your schedule.  Please join us at our first meeting to find out more! 

 

First Meeting of the Year: 

Monday, October 1, 2018 

Brock Public School, 2nd Floor Staff room 

6pm – 8pm 

Free childcare is provided 

 

At our first meeting, we will elect or acclaim the following roles: 

 

● Up to 12 voting parent members of Council 

● Chair or Co-Chairs 

● Treasurer 

● Secretary 

 

We will also discuss upcoming initiatives for the school year, committee participation, volunteer 

opportunities and set the schedule of Council meetings for the year.  Even if you are not sure 

whether you want to formally join Council, please come!  

  

For more information, position descriptions and time commitment involved, please view the 

attached documents, or visit the school website for the digital copies.   

 

If you would like to put your name forward for a position on Council, please complete the 

attached self-nomination form and return to the school office by Friday, September 28. You can 

also complete the form online at: https://tinyurl.com/yafl5gpf 

  

We look forward to seeing you on October 1! 

 

Sincerely, 

  

Brock Parent Council 

  

Email:           brockparentcouncil@gmail.com 

  

 

http://www.rawlinsonsac.ca/
http://www.rawlinsonsac.ca/

